
 
FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH 

 
What causes quarrels and what causes fights among you? Is it 
not this, that your passions are at war within you?            
       James 4:1                                                                
 
 
 

FRIENDS OF THE WEEK 
 
Chuck and Judy Brod have served with SIM in Nigeria for 
many years.  They came back for home assignment in February 
and are preparing to retire.  They have turned their ministries 
over to the Nigerian ECWA church and do plan to keep in touch 
with the people there, because their hearts are still there.  Pray 
for the Lord's leading as to their plans to settle in the States, and 
pray for the Christians in Nigeria, many of whom are 
experiencing persecution.  

 
 

THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE 
 
 
Wednesday   7:00 PM Prayer Meeting 
 
Thursday    9:45 AM Ladies’ Bible Study (Isaiah, for all 
    ladies, no nursery, at Mrs. Wheat’s) 
   6:30 PM NT Survey Class 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
Sunday  

May 20, 2012 
 

 
Sunday Morning Prayer                                                  9:00 AM 
  
Sunday Morning Classes                                                9:30 AM 
 
Sunday Morning Worship                                            10:45 AM 
  

Message       Steve Barthelemy 
 

Triumphing in Testing  
James 1:12-18 

 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Youth Group - EvanTell                                                  4:00 PM 

 
Evening Service                                                              6:00 PM 
 

     John Glasser 



 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
Our annual Memorial Day picnic will be May 28th at Lake 
Wedington, beginning at 10 a.m.  Different from other years, 
we have reserved the large lodge building (not the pavilion).  
Please sign up for sides on the bulletin board (meat will be 
provided), and bring a lawn chair, utensils, and serving spoons.  
 
On the first Sunday of every month, the nursery needs 
someone to help watch children during the morning service. 
Talk to Becky Luther or Patricia Emerick for more information.  
  
Remember to pick up your baby bottle for the  Loving Choices 
fundraiser in the foyer and fill it with change.  Please return it 
by Father’s Day, June 17. 
 
All Summer Bible Club participants will meet on Sunday 
night May 27th after the evening service. 
 
The Fish Pond workday is June 9 at 8:30 a.m.  Talk to Lovilla 
to help with this setting up-scrubbing-washing-painting activity. 
 
Next week is our regularly scheduled fourth Sunday 
Fellowship Meal. All are invited. 
  
Book Club is reading Desiring God (Piper) and will meet June 
1 at 7 PM at the Arnold’s. Talk to Pastor Brad for more info. 
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Steve Barthelemy  
 

Board of Elders 
 

Brad Arnold – 236-8997 
Steve Barthelemy – 422-0241 

Roger Collins – 751-4632 
John Glasser – 756-9834 
Dale Gupton – 751-7410 
Sam Mason – 756-1116 
Joe Rogers – 442-7310 

 
 


